
The following is a copy of the memo from Ellen Brantlinger, Chair of the Lecture Series 
Committee provided as an annual report to the Policy Council on 4/24/02. 
 
To: Policy Council 
From: Ellen Brantlinger 
Re: Annual 2001-2002 Report of the Lecture Series Committee 
 
Two speakers gave talks in the Beatrice S. and David I. Miller Lecture Series: 
 
Fall Speaker:   Wednesday, October 24, 2001 

5:15-6:15 pm 
School of Education Auditorium 

 
Nancy H. Hornberger, Professor of Education and Director of Educational 
Linguistics, Graduate School of Education, University of Pennsylvania. 
 
Multilingual Language Policies and the Continua of Biliteracy: An 
Ecological Approach 
 

Spring Speaker: Friday, April 11, 2002 
   7:30 pm 
   School of Education Auditorium 
 

Kenneth A. Strike, Professor, Education Policy and Leadership, University 
of Maryland. 
 
Community, the Missing Element in School Reform: Why Schools Should 
be More Like Congregations Than Banks 
 

Additional Panel*:  Thursday, February 28, 2002 
   4 pm 
   School of Education Auditorium 
 

How Disability Studies Can Inform Educators  
 

Rosemary Garland Thomson, Emory University 
Integrating Disability Studies Into the Humanities 
 
Philip Ferguson, University of Missouri at St. Louis 
Integrating Disability Studies Into the Social Sciences 
 
Scot Danforth, University of Missouri at St Louis 
Integrating Disability Studies In the Field of Special Education: 
Opportunities and Obstacles 
 
Moderator: Donald Wells, Ph.D. Candidate in School Psychology 
 

*Paid for accommodations for two days for Danforth and Ferguson. 
 

 2002-2003: Two Speakers Arranged: Yvonna Lincoln and William Pinar. 


